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Capital Carriages August Calendar: 

Club Events :   Monthly Meeting:   Sunday, Oct. 9th – Family Roots Restaurant at 12:30 PM.   

Meet and Eat:      October 14th (Friday) – Motherlode 1:00 PM.   

  October 28th (Friday) – Golden Chinese Buffet 1:00 PM. 

 (By the Hallmark Store on 11th Ave) 

 

Local Car Shows:  Townsend Show and Shine  Sunday October 2nd 

 

Ten members attended the September board meeting. As you can see in the above meeting schedule the 

members in attendance at the September meeting made another change to the “Meet and Eats”.  After some 

discussion we decided to move the day of the week to Friday and the time to 1:00 PM.  This still allows those 

with commitments on Wednesday and Thursday to attend.  Some had trouble with the early lunch hour so we 

will try the later time and see how it works. 

 

In the September meeting a majority of the members decided we should make a trip on Tuesday the 20th to 

the Montana Car Museum in Deer Lodge.  Unfortunately only three club members were able to make the trip 

on that day, along with my sister Merris, visiting from Kansas. Two other members, Jim and Sharon Black, 

could not go on Tuesday, due to a schedule conflict, drove over the previous week. Others could not come at 

the last minute for various reasons but all who went to the museum enjoyed their visit.  The museum changed 

significantly since the last time I went years ago.  A new wing contains quite an assortment of late 50s 

Chevrolets, 1960 muscle cars and some modern classics was recently added.  This is quite an addition to all of 

the already included antique, vintage and classic cars.  We also visited Randy Vogel’s 1913 Cole and his 1915 

Ford Model A. The following picture includes the three club members that made the trip on Tuesday: Randall 

Vogel, Jeane Didrksen and me standing by Randall’s Cole.  Thanks to Merris for taking the picture! 
 

Officers for 2022 
President:  Paul Christofferson 

Vice President:  Don Wood 

Treasurer:  Sharon Burrows 

Secretary: Jerry Burrows 

Times Reporter:  Paul Christofferson 



 
 

I included other pictures from this trip in the Times article but this and the following one were not  included.  

A picture of my favorite vehicles, muscle car Pontiacs, is below.  My favorite is the 65 GTO, of course! 

 

 
 

Hope to see you at one of the October events!  Unfortunately I will not be able to make it to Townsend. 


